[bookmark: _GoBack]Versailles Community Betterment
Downtown Beautification Sub-committee
Minutes from February 12, 2018 Meeting

1. Jacquie Brewer called the meeting to order and Megan Randall read the minutes from the January 8, 2018 meeting which were approved.
2. New committee members were discussed.  Jacquie Brewer had contacted Dodge Andersen and he was interested in being on the committee starting in May.
3. Sharon Dear gave a report from The Bank of Versailles mural subcommittee.  Several individuals had been contacted and given the criteria for the mural.  Interest seems high and individuals seem excited to prepare bids and sketches, which must be returned by April 1st for the subcommittee to review and give to the Bank for final selection and approval.   
4. A plan to recognize local businesses that had made improvements to their buildings and/or grounds was discussed.  Kat Boyd volunteered to write thank you notes.  This will be discussed as perpetual old business at each meeting so members can suggest businesses that deserve recognition.
5. The Fish Fry fundraiser on March 3 was discussed.  Flyers were distributed and tickets were pre-sold so an adequate amount of food could be prepared. 
6. The 2018 Strategic Plan was discussed per feedback from members.  Jacquie Brewer broke down member suggestions per calendar quarter and each item was discussed in detail.  


Next meeting:
Second Monday of the Month:
March 12, 2018 @ 6:00 p.m. at Square Deals

